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Duluth Police Respond to Shooting Incident

At approximately 12:55 a.m., Thursday, October 9, Duluth Police responded to a report of sounds of shots
fired in the 600 block of North 3rd Avenue East.  A 47-year-old male was located with apparent gunshot
wounds and transported to a local hospital for non-life-threatening injuries. The suspect fled the scene.
Investigators believe this wasn’t a random incident. This remains an active and ongoing investigation. Additional
information will be released as soon as we’re able to.
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